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Governing is the responsibility of elected officials, not unelected bureaucrats. Making 

it possible for what are essentially political employees of each current administration 

to make laws that affect all Oregonians is an unconscionable dereliction of duty. If the 

Governor and members of Congress do not want to or are incapable of leading, they 

should step down. 


